The Nicodemus Historical Society
R.R.#2 Box 139 Bogue, Kansas 67625
(913) 839-4280

(New Number)

September 4, 1996

Valeria Thomas

203 N. Broadway
Plainville, Kansas 67663

Dear Valeria:

Thank you so much for the craft items that you donated to us for the sale in our
museum. We appreciate you thoughtfulness and wonderful giving heart. Each
item made by you, I know, was made with lots of love. The folks buying your items

will have a real piece of Nicodemus. Every little bit that we sell makes a difference
in us operating more effectively.

Again thank you so much for all of your support. I really appreciate you!

Sincerely,

Angela Bates-Tompkins
President/ Executive Director

The Only Remaining All African American Pioneer Town




